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MARK VOUR CALENDARS!

April 12th
CHF Womern 3 Club M1y,

15731 Gastle Growe [T:1Epm)

April | 3th:
GHF Eook Club Mg, Eook: Read g
Lolira 14 Telros, Gall for lecation:
43 -E1BE

April 2th:
Eunce
For location and time, pleam contact
Marpe Prewent at 493 -E165

May 1:
Dal-&-Trailer

Just a Few
Reminders:

Free Mulch from the CibA
Location: 1800 Bitters
Cpen Mon day -Saturday
B am—5b pm
(Dot forget o bring a tarp
with wu o the Brush Recy-
cling Center when o pick
g Jour moaleh)

Mes=age from our
Landseape Director

A BIG THANE YO to the
peraon that wok the initatve
and cleanedip the median
that soeneore drove over at
Cedar Cangon atd GeaTge
Fd. I had just planted new
bustes andrearrarged the
rocks. A truck drove over it
makirg a big mess of the
rocks and landscaping. 1
went to try and work a little
bit or it whern, to My SUrprise
(and relief), someone had
already taken care of it and
did a wornderful job. Soa
BIG THANK YOU TO THE
THOUGHTFUL
NEIGHEOR who ckared it
1, they did a wonderfil job
and we all appreciate it very
muchl!!

MNew Sprinkler Sys-
tem Installed

I'tn sure that many of
you hawve noticed all the
hard worls that has been
going on at our rec area.
We had the Neighbor-
hood Clean-Up at the
beginning of March
which resulted in some
beautiful plants being
planted (and many
weeds being pulledh.
We alzo had a sprinkler
systermn installed just
this past weel. This
systern hasz a two-fold
purposze: it will help u=
to conserve water and it
will alzo help us to
maintain the appear-
ance of the park.

Note from HOA

Preszsident

It appears that winteris
overin South Texas and
apring clean-up iz the order
of the day. The grassis
growning back and, with a
little fertilizer help, should
green up mcel v, Unfortu-
nately, it also appears that
g0 many of our lavms are
overgrownm with weeds and
badlyin need of attention.
So try sour best and lets
get Castle Hills Forest
looking great again. It's
what keeps property values
up and makes this a desir-
ahle place to live.

Dial-A-Trailer
May 1, 2010
Ham—1lpm

Dial-a-Trailer is scheduled
for May letfrom Bamto 1
pm. More details to follow
in an email closer to the
actual date.

We Have a New
Board Memberl

Bw aunanimous decision of
the BEoard of Directors
Chriz Corbett has been
elected to fill the vacancy
created by the resignation
of Katie Reichling.

To Hatie a great big
THANK TOU for your
hard work and persistence
in establishing our website
and the other contributions
wou made for the better-
ment of Castle Hills Forest.

And abig WELCOME to
Chris Corbett who will be
assuming the duties of our
webmaster.

Our new Board of Directors
consists of: Darid Present-
Fresident, BEeth Morse-Vice
Fresident, Larry Morgan-
Treasurer, Sue Gregory-
Recretary, Alan Futrell,
Jimmy Ruthvern, Jenrmfer
Cuillen, Ellen Brient, &
Chris Corbett.

Theater Party
Fundraizer

Cr theater party

fundraiser is a big

success with all 30
tickets saldl

HOA Membership Drive is Underway!

&z we speals, valiant HOA mernbers are out canvassing
the neighborhood in search of new HOA members.
Jimmy Buthven, our Membership Director, led a meet -
ing in our neighborhood parl two weelss ago. He
passed out supplies and the wolunteers were able to
choose the streetiz) that thev wished to canwass. If you
are interested in helping, we sure would appreciate it
Contact our Membership director at jruth-
weni@sa tx rr.oofn or our Comrnunications Director at
communication sdirector@castlehillsforest.org.




